
 

 
 

  

 
  

 
  

 
  

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

To the Hostos Family: 

With a heavy heart I share sad news. On April 2 Chyenne 
Washington, a student enrolled in the College’s Dental Hygiene 
Program, passed away. 

The loss of a student like Chyenne is particularly difficult to bear; 
we grieve that a life of such promise and potential has been cut 
short. My deepest sympathies go out to Chyenne’s family, friends, 
professors and fellow students. She will be missed and, in the 
course of time, remembered with the greatest fondness. 

In sorrow, 

Daisy Cocco De Filippis, Ph.D. 
President 
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